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17 March 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Parent study skills evening – Thursday March 31, 7:00pm - 8:30pm

At The Bourne Academy we will do everything we can to ensure that your child succeeds. 

We are delighted to welcome you (and your child if you wish) to a parent study skills evening for 
Year 11 parents/students at The Bourne Academy on Thursday March 31, from 7:00pm to 8:30pm.  

In recent years, The Bourne Academy has seen great success in raising the attainment of our Year 11 
students and attendance at study skills evenings have been cited as a significant factor in the 
improvement of students’ attainment during Year 11.  

The evening will start with a one-hour input from our partners at Elevate Education focused on: 

1. How parents can help their children effectively manage their time
2. How parents can help their children become motivated and stay motivated
3. The different types of work students should prioritise to maximise results
4. How parents can help children work effectively with technology whilst minimizing distractions

such as social media sites.

This will be followed by some specific advice from the English, Maths and Science departments. We 
will also be providing refreshments. 

We would encourage you to take the opportunity to listen to staff to find out more about your child’s 
upcoming exams and how they should be preparing for them.  

If you have any questions regarding the evening, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Peacock, Head 
of Year 11 via e-mail at tom.peacock@thebourneacademy.com.  I would be most grateful if you could 
complete and return the following form to Mr Peacock, stating whether you will be attending the 
evening. 

We look forward to welcoming you on 31st March. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr St John 
Vice Principal 
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Return to Mr T Peacock, Head of Year 11 
 
Student name  __________ 
 
Parent name ____________ 
 
I will/will not be attending the revision skills evening on Thursday 31 March, 7:00pm – 8:00pm 
 
Number of places required (include your child if they are also attending):   _________ 
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